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I'm writing to urge you to please not support HB 2002. It is unconstitutional to prohibit 

parents from the health decisions of their children. It's heartbreaking to witness the 

sexual exploitation of minors in schools and now our government trying to sell 

abortion and other unsafe medical procedures to children behind the backs of 

parents is very wrong. Also, removing criminal liability of doctors who do not report a 

live birth is sickening. I can't believe this is even real. I have two younger siblings who 

are minors and I'm terrified what you guys are going to do to them. Please vote no on 

HB 2002.  


